
WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!

September 2021

Dear parents and guardians:

Welcome back to another great year at Rosa Parks Community School! My name is Jenny Williams and I will be
your child’s Mathematics teacher. I’d like to quickly introduce myself to you and share a bit about my
background. I have a Bachelor’s Degree from Georgia State University. This is my sixth year in the classroom and
third year at RPCS and I’m so excited to work with your children!

I look forward to meeting you!

Here is some important information that may be new this year:

● Your child will have different teachers for each subject. They may not be traveling as a
whole class, so they need to follow their own schedules.

● Your child will be responsible for completing daily homework assignments, as well as
recording any additional Small Group Homework assignments and returning to school.

● When your child has gym, they must wear the appropriate gym uniform. If they didn’t
purchase the gym uniform, they can wear dark sweatpants (gray or navy blue) and a
plain blue or gray t-shirt.  No writing can be on the shirt or pants.

● Please look in your child’s book bags every THURSDAY for notices going home.

Supply list:
Your child should have these items by the beginning of school for their classes:

● (2) Sets of earbuds one pair for ELA & one pair for Math
● (1) pack of pencils for personal school supplies
● (2) Packs of copy paper for homeroom
● (1) roll of paper towels for homeroom
● (1) hand sanitizer for homeroom
● (1) container of disinfecting wipes for homeroom
● (1) sets of Binder Dividers for math
● (2) boxes of tissues for homeroom
● (2) Boxes of 2-gallon Ziplock bags for ELA and math
● (2) post-it notes for personal school supplies

I have already started planning for the new year and can’t wait to get started. Thanks again and can’t wait to
meet you at Back to School Night on September 22 from 6-8pm!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Williams
williaje@orange.k12.nj.us


